A Summit

October 8, 2013

To The Weber County Commissioners,

| wanted to formally submit our request to extend our Park and Ride eligibility for
the Powder Mountain Ski Resort.

For over 10 years a transportation program has been an essential part of
providing an affordable and safe transportation option to Powder Mountain from
Eden.

As many of you know, State Road 158 is amongst the most treacherous state
roads in all of Utah, and we are commiited to ensuring safe options to our loyal
skiers.

This past year we partnered with the OVB & UTA to introduce a public
transportation option to/from Powder Mountain extending tolfrom Ogden. This
program was a rousing success, with 15,560 riders for the 2012-2013 season,
Of those riders, 57% rode the bus from Ogden.

We expect ridership to steadily increase over the years, which will help ensure
accessibility and safety for the visitors of Powder Mountain.

We respectfully seek Weber County approval to continue this program in the
years to come.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind Regards,

Perry DeCoveny
Director of Operations // Partner
Summit

EfE{ié_ﬁddfﬁi'ﬁ"""""'""""“““"""""'""
perry@summit.co



